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I am opposed to HB 3075 (114) because iIt's a over reach of oregoian's 

constitutionally protected freedoms that were set in place. It is a violation of the 

constitution and is not going to help protect anyone. It's only going to make criminals 

out of law abiding citizens and impose financial burden on the public.  


